

April 14, 2022

Bert Moklebust, P.E. Bureau of Engineering 201 N Figueroa St, Room 290 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Mr. Moklebust:

With respect to the proposed temporary street closure of Vanalden Avenue south of Gleneagles Drive (CF #21-0906), as the Councilmember for the Third District, I am satisfied with the signed consent of two of the three adjacent property owners, and would like the closure to move forward. As the third property owner is the City of Los Angeles, that consent will be impliedly or explicitly given if and when Council approves the closure.

Sincerely,

BOB BLUMENFIELD

Councilmember City of Los Angeles